
From: Monteux School & Music Festival pierremonteuxschool@gmail.com
Subject: Sad News for the Monteux Family

Date: April 18, 2022 at 6:38 PM
To: dougkimmel@tamarackplace.com

Michael Jinbo
April 18, 2022

Dear Monteux Friends and Alumni,
We are shocked and saddened to announce

that Michael Jinbo died late this morning
following a brain hemorrhage on Saturday. 

Joe Klapatch and his family were with him at the end. 
More to come as we learn more.

We do expect that the festival will proceed this coming
summer with guest conductors and teachers

to be announced in the near future.
As ever,

Phil Devenish, President of the Board of Trustees

If you have questions about this coming summer,
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If you have questions about this coming summer,
please contact Marc Thayer, Executive Director,

pierremonteuxschool@gmail.com


